
 
GREENHILL CLOSES SALE OF MERCHANT BANKING ASSETS 

 
 
NEW YORK,  December 22, 2009 – Greenhill & Co., Inc. (“Greenhill”) (NYSE: GHL) 
today announced that it had closed the sale of certain assets related to its merchant 
banking business in connection with its previously announced plan to focus entirely on its 
client advisory business over time, to Robert H. Niehaus, the Chairman of Greenhill 
Capital Partners, and V. Frank Pottow, a member of the investment committee of 
Greenhill Capital Partners, in exchange for 289,050 shares of Greenhill common stock.  
As previously announced, Greenhill will retain its existing portfolio of principal 
investments, with the intention of realizing the value thereof over time. 
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